
   

Submit Notice to The Regional News by 5:00 p.m., Monday, July 29, 2019 

For Publication in The Regional News on Thursday, August 1, 2019. 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE OF 

JOINT REVIEW BOARD MEETING 
RELATING TO THE 

127TH AND HARLEM REDEVELOPMENT PROJECT AREA 
OF THE 

CITY OF PALOS HEIGHTS, ILLINOIS 
 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Palos Heights, Cook County, Illinois (the “City”) will 

hold an annual meeting of the Joint Review Board (“JRB”) in connection with the 127th and 

Harlem Redevelopment Plan and Project (commonly known as the “127th and Harlem TIF”). 

 

The JRB meeting will be held Thursday, August 15, 2019 at 10:00 a.m. in the City Hall of the 

City of Palos Heights, 7607 W. College Drive, Palos Heights, IL 60463. Questions regarding the 

agenda for the JRB meeting may be directed to Dan Nisavic, City Administrator for the City at 

708-361-1800. 

 

/s Dan Nisavic                               

Dan Nisavic 

City Administrator 

City of Palos Heights, Illinois 

 

/s Thomas Kantas           

Thomas Kantas 

City Clerk 

City of Palos Heights, Illinois 

 

 

 


